
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 15 OCTOBER 2012 
 
IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 
 
(SE12/0179)  PROGRAM – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Humphries (written) asked: 
 
Portfolio wide – Electricity purchasing: Provide details of any update of the 
department/agency electricity purchasing agreement if there has been a change 
since Budget Estimates 2011-12 (May 2012). 
 
 
Answer: 
 
There has been no change to the department’s electricity purchasing agreement 
since the Budget estimates in May 2012. 
 
 
MRT-RRT: 
 
Answer: 
 
There is no update to the MRT RRT electricity purchasing agreements since Budget 
Estimates 2011-12. 


